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An Overview of the New AFA Newsletter Sending System 
 

With Christopher Lee, AFA Communications Director 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Tuesday, May 24, 2016 at 1:15 p.m., AFA BOD Meeting 

Come see an overview of the new AFA Newsletter Sending System 
(NSS) that is replacing Salsa. It’s your own communication platform, 
completely customized for you.  Hear about the direction we’re 
headed with email newsletters and AFA’s electronic communication. 


